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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 20th November 2006

Question No 8
Question: Cllr M. Corr
" To ask the Manager to furnish a report indicating what measures have been taken to support owners of  properties in the following estates (addresses supplied) who have allowed graffiti to remain on their properties for over 1 month, to ask the Manager to outline how this can be dealt with in a sustainable way going forward?"?”

Reply:
The Litter Warden reports that many property owners in the estates mentioned have been contacted recently regarding graffiti and on each occasion an offer of materials to assist in the removal of graffiti has been made.  The Council through its Litter Warden section is putting in place a system whereby all areas of graffiti will be cleaned up.  As areas of graffiti are brought to the Litter Warden’s attention they will be examined and in the first instance ownership of the affected property will be established.  Where the graffiti is on private property the warden will put the onus on the owners of the property to have it cleaned, through the enforcement actions that are available under the Litter Pollution Act.  Where the graffiti is on public property the Warden will identify the appropriate means for removal.  Where a surface is suitable for painting the location will be added to the list of areas to be painted by the Council’s graffiti crew.  Where a surface is not suitable for painting the Warden will have it examined and costed by a specialist graffiti removal contractor.  Where the cost of such work is not considered to be prohibitive, the contractor will be engaged to remove the graffiti.
